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November 9, 2008 

Good Morning, 

I am writing today as a citizen, parent and grandparent. I am concerned about the future 
of our economy and our planet. Please consider my voice as you set New York’s energy 
plan for the next decade. 

I want to see New York invest in clean, non polluting renewable energy. I would like 
these energy sources to be developed close to the area of demand, thereby growing local 
jobs to aid the economy. 

I believe it is unwise to continue putting valuable resources into energy production that 
pollutes or creates by products that cause future issues. This means a shift away from 
nuclear, natural gas, coal and petroleum. 

I want you to know that I have paid a renewable energy premium on my power bill since 
the option became available. It is important for us to look to the future and protect that 
future. 

I would appreciate a response to this letter letting me know my voice is being heard. 

Thank you for your time and service, 
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Mary Beth Yadanza
 
4514 Wilcox Place
 
Jamesville, NY 13078
 


